
1

Burke, Ruth A

From: Rani Sheaffer <Rani.Sheaffer.76975718@p2a.co>
Sent: Wednesday, August 08, 2018 5:13 PM
To: Crawford, Jeff S
Subject: Keep Maine's Air Clean!

Dear Mr. Crawford 
 
I oppose the Department of Environmental Protection's petition to take most of Maine out of the Ozone 
Transport Region.  
 
Maine has some of the highest rates of asthma in the entire country, and we sit at the tailpipe of the nation.  
 
We need to continue to move forward on clean air protections instead of backward. Thank you. 
 
Regards,  
Rani Sheaffer  
11 Page St 
Hallowell, ME 04347  


